Online Payment Service Interruption - 7/24/16

= PACER &

Online payment processing will be unavailable on Sunday, July 24, 2016,
from 1:00 AM to 3:00 AM EST due to a scheduled upgrade of the U.S. Treasury's payment processing
system. During this time you will not be able to make online payments for PACER invoices, attorney
admission fees, filing fees, or other court fees. Also, if you are registering for a new account, the instant
access feature will not be available.

If you have any questions, please contact the PACER Service Center at pacer@psc.uscourts.gov_or
(800) 676-6856.
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